Office of Hon Christopher Finlayson

16 August 2016

Andrew Crisp, Acting Chief Executive

c/o Ministerial Support & Official Correspondence
Land Information New Zealand

By email: customersupport@linz.govt.nz

Dear Mr Crisp

Please find attached a request for information from M Corbett of 14 August 2016. M
Corbett has requested ‘a copy of the vesting order of Te Whaanga Lagoon into
Crown ownership.’

| am transferring this request to Land Information New Zealand (LINZ) under section
14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) as the information requested is
more closely connected with the functions of LINZ.

Please treat this letter as a formal transfer of the request under section 14 of the Act.
Yours sincerely

—

Leah Johnston
Office of Hon Christopher Finlayson

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6808 Facsimile 64 4 817 6508



Leah Johnston

From: M Corbett <fyi-request-4439-adaf2873 @requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Sunday, 14 August 2016 7:56 a.m.

To: C Finlayson (MIN)

Subject: Official Information request - Request for a copy of the vesting order for Te

Whaanga Lagoon, Chathams to the Crown

Dear Minister for Treaty of Waitangi Negotiations,
Please provide a copy of the vesting order of Te Whaanga Lagoon into Crown ownership

Yours faithfully,
Magna Carta

This.is.an Official Information request made via the FY! website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-4439-adaf2873 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Is c.finlayson@ministers.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Minister for Treaty of
Waitangi Negotiations? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change request/new?body=minister for treaty of waitangi negotiations

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright
policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.




